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***Pictures are below on page 2***
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on July 9th, 2010 at approximately 8:40 P.M.  The robbery took place at the Pizza Hut located at 3924 West Davie Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale.
Detectives have learned that two unknown black males entered into the business with guns displayed.  Both culprits had their faces covered with towels.  The suspects ordered the employees of the restaurant to lie on the floor.  Fearing for their safety, the employees complied.  One suspect forced the cashier to open her cash drawer.  The employee complied and the suspect took an unspecified amount of cash.  The suspect then ordered the manager to open the safe.  The manager also complied, but the suspects became nervous when the safe began to beep.  

The suspects then fled the store and proceed to go westbound on Davie Boulevard.  A perimeter was established but they were not located.

The first suspect has been described as a black male in his twenties.  He was last seen wearing a white shirt, with blue shorts, and black shoes.  The second suspect has been described as a black male, also in his twenties, and approximately 6’00” tall.  He was last seen wearing a button-up shirt with dark blue long shorts.

Anyone with information is encouraged t contact Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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